From: L MANSKER PhD

To: Herman, Jason, NMENV; loretta rael@yahoo.com
Subject: [EXT]
Date: Thursday, October 25, 2018 5:07:09 PM

Statement of Compliance with 40 CFR 503 Regulations

This statement is to confirm that, to the best of our knowledge, S&R Septic is in compliance
with the requirements of Federal Regulation 40 CFR 503.(handling of wastewater sludge
materials) S&R is not required to report to US EPA or other Federal regulatory entities
regarding disposal of such sludge wastes at their facility located on Tune Drive, Taos, New
Mexico.

On behalf of S&R Septic:

% «sww on this date: October 25, 2018
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